
 

 

AADARC Minutes  
October 20, 2022Date Meeting – Draft 

 
Minutes Taken by Mark, AD6TG, AADARC President 

 
 

Meeting Called to Order 

Meeting called to order at 18:10 hours by Mark, AADARC President 

Pledge of Allegiance led by Tom 

Members Present: 

Mark, Tom, Daniel, Monroe, Sandy, Gary, Terrell, Brian, Ken 

Agenda for the meeting was reviewed and a motion to approve the agenda was made by Gary, seconded by Brian, the 

motion was carried. 

Minutes from the August 18th meeting were reviewed. Motion to approve the minutes was made by Brian, seconded by 

Gary, the motion was carried. 

Treasurers report: Current balance is $551.20 

Old Business 

• The recently completed Technician License class was reviewed. Comments included adding more meeting days 

to the class, planning the class around the availability of volunteer examiners. Eight students passed and three 

did not pass but will retake the test in Santa Clarita. 

New Business 

• Mark discussed adding the ability of paying member dues online using the club website. There were no 

exceptions to doing so. 

• It was decided that the General Class License study group would be held in 2023 and not 2022. Brian will be 

looking into the availability of VE for the exam. 

• The calendar for the remainder of 2022 was discussed. There will be a club meeting in November on the 17th and 

there will be a no host club breakfast on November 19. As in the past, there will be no club meeting in 

December.  

Presentation 

• Brian presented his Pico Balloon presentation and provided an overview of the Great Shakeout exercise held on 

October 20. He provided detail on how ARES supports the local hospitals with backup communications using 

Winlink on HF, VHF, and UHF. 

Open Forum 

Meeting Adjourned 

Tom made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Gary seconded., the motion was carried.  

Meeting Adjourned at 19:56 hours. 


